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April 30, 2004

Carole J. Washburn, Executive Secretary
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250

—meme—Ohmpta, WA 98504-7250

Dear Ms. Washburn:

RE: G86
2004 Annual Report

We hereby request an extension until May 31, 2004, for our

- nmcmeenen=2@04-80NL3| report.

Due to a crash of our hard drive system resulting in the
purchase of a new system and reconstruction of our .
accounting data, I have not had time to adequately reconcile

the year end and verify accuracy of all accounts.

Your favorable consideration of this request will be greatly

it - sre——iECIATEd.

Sincerely,

Crystal Stanley

Submitted by fax to 360-586-1150
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